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McKenna, Ben

From: McKenna, Ben
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2009 3:19 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Phillips, Hollis
Subject: ACEH Case No. RO000456 - Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Khatri

As per our discussion last week on behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company (a BP Associated Company) ARCADIS would like 
to request a eight-week extension
of the November 18, 2009 deadline set in Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) letter dated August 21, 2009 
for the BP Site No. 11102 located at 100 West MacArthur Blvd, in Oakland, CA (site).

The deadline requested the submittal of a Soil and Water Investigation Report for the installation of 3 off-site 
groundwater monitoring wells at the site. ARCADIS would like to request a eight-week extension to address the site-
specific permitting issues with installing monitoring wells in the California Department of Transportation (CalTrans) right 
of way. ARCADIS is currently negotiating the necessary permits with CalTrans and anticipates receiving the permits in 
sufficient time to complete the scope of work and submit the requested soil and groundwater report by the proposed 
extension date.

We appreciate the understanding of the ACEH and please feel free to contact us with any questions or comments you 
might have.

Thank You,

Ben McKenna | Geologist | Benino.McKenna@arcadis-us.com

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 2033 N. Main Street, Suite 340 | Walnut Creek, CA, 94596
T. 925.296.7857 | M. 916.508.5536 | F. 925.274.1103 
www.arcadis-us.com

ARCADIS, Imagine the result
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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